
In support of HB 1532. 
 
I am in support of house bill 1532, that would reimburse some of the costs of educating my children at a 
non-public school.   
 
Everyday, my husband and I make a conscious decision and choice to send our children to a non-public 
school.  My husband and I choose non-public schools because, primarily, our faith is important for my 
children to learn throughout the day, every day, not just at a religion class or at church weekly.  
Additionally, my oldest son needs smaller classrooms due to some health issues and non-public schools 
offer that.  The teachers are able to be in tune to him and his needs and that is an immense help to him 
through his school day.  This helps our family run smoother and my son to function and be a happier 
child. 
   
It is not financially easy for our family, especially recently, but it is the best choice for our family.  We 
chose to pay the tuition for our children and make it a priority, even if by the end of the month, we are 
charging groceries and gas.  This possible reimbursement would help us to ease our financial burden and 
know we are truly able to give our children what we think is best for each of them.        
 


